
  

January 15, 2025 
 
Dear Contractor, 
 
As an approved contractor for the Fairfield County Utilities Department, you are 
receiving this letter as a formal notice of renewal to your license that we have on 
file.   
 
You may access the renewal packet by going to our website located at 
fairfieldcountyutilities.com and choosing Service Line Contractors from the 
Utilities Department drop down.  You will need to download and print the 
service line contractor registration packet and remit the signed application, the 
items outlined on the checklist and a check or money order for $25.00, made 
payable to Fairfield County Utilities.  You may bring the completed packet to 
our office M-F 7:30am-4pm or you can mail it to our office located at 6670 
Lockville Rd., Carroll, OH 43112. 
 
Upon submittal of the required information, the county will renew your license 
to install water/sewer lines.  The renewed license will be effective until 
December 31, 2025.   
 
Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter.  Should you have any 
questions, please contact us at 614-322-5200.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tony J. Vogel 
 
Tony J. Vogel, P.E. 
Director, Fairfield County Utilities 
 


